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renal cell carcinoma 

A message from the Chief Investigators
We welcome Wirral (led by Mr Thiagarajan Nambi Rajan), St George’s (led by Mr Christopher

Anderson) and Aberdeen (led by Mr Athanasiadis) who opened to recruitment in April. Good luck
with recruitment! In the last newsletter we noted the internal pilot target of 86 participants needs
to be reached by 31 May 2024 to ensure continuity of the trial. There have been positive signs this
past month of an improvement to recruitment. Thank you for your efforts to date and please keep
going – we can reach the pilot target with your support.

Professor Naeem Soomro and Professor Rakesh Heer

Qualitative interviews: There has been an uptick in the numbers of

patients returning reply slips for the qualitative interviews – thank you for handing
out (or posting) the qualitative interview packs to your patients after the recruitment

consultation (whether they declined or consented to the main study). Keep up the
good work! If you need more packs or stamps, please get in touch.

Contact the PARTIAL Trial Office at partial@abdn.ac.uk
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Congratulations to 
Wolverhampton 
and Stockport ‐
the top 
recruiting sites! 

Congratulations to 
Cambridge and Leeds 
for recruiting their 
first participants and 
to Edinburgh for  
moving up the league 
table! 
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